
Announcements 

What’s Happening This Week: 

www.hopehillchurch.org 

 Get Plugged In: Join a Community Group 
How can I get better connected?  Join one of our community groups. 

Community groups are meeting throughout the week in various locations. 

Check out www.hopehillchurch.org/connect/community for all the details. 

Sunday October 28, 10am-12:30  

Join us for our annual Fall Fest on October 28th at Ashland Elementary 

School to enjoy all the fun, food, games, inflatables, music and a costume  

contest.  It’s fun for the whole family. Invite your friends and neighbors!  
 

As we seek to live like Christ and develop a spirit of generosity, we are  

encouraging people donate gently used items to help meet the needs of those 

in our community.  

We specifically need: Winter Coats, Blankets, Shoes, Space Heaters 

& Non-perishable foods 
 

We hope you can join us! 

Fall Fest 2012 : “Stock The Closet” 

Student Ministry Wreath Fundraiser 
In an effort to raise money for various programs, our student ministry will be 

selling Christmas wreaths until Oct 28th.  The last day to order wreaths is 

Oct 28th, wreaths will be delivered on Nov 28th.  Please provide payment at 

the time of purchase. Details are available at the Student Ministry's table. 

DOXOLOGY : A Night of Worship 
Join us Saturday November 3 at 7pm for a night of thanksgiving and praise 

through the creative arts. 

- Artists Wanted -   
During the month of November we will be going through a series on Worship.  We 

would like to use a variety of art forms as expressions of worship during this series,  

Poets/Spoken Word, Painters, Photographers, Dancers, and more are wanted as we 
develop this upcoming series.  Interested? / Questions? Please contact Andrew Porter 

aporter@hopehillchurch.org or Nathan Thompson nethompson@gmail,com 

Please consider donating a bag or two of candy to stuff the goodie bags we 

will be distributing to children during Fall Fast. Thank you for your help! 

Candy Needed for Fall Fest 2012 

www.hopehillchurch.org 

The Climb – Children’s Ministry 

Youth Bible Study - Wednesdays @ 6:30-8:00pm 
Youth Bible Study meets with the Ashland 001 Community Group  

Wednesdays from 6:30-8pm and is for teens 6th-12th grade. This group will 

follow the same progression between the Conley's, Kuzins’, and Major’s 

homes as the Ashland 001 community group.  

The Hill – Student Ministry 

The Climb is always looking for loving teens and adults who will be the 

hands of Jesus to our little people.  Please consider joining the team.   

Email ttalley@hopehillchurch.org for more information. 

The Hill Student Gathering 
The Hill student Gathering will be meeting at Pillar Church ( 17286  

Dumfries Rd, Dumfries VA 22026 ) on 234 next to McDonalds at 6:30pm 

The Blessings is a Backpack program is designed to feed elementary school 

children whose families qualify for the Free and Reduced Price Meal program. 

These Children often receive little to no food on the weekends. For only $80, 

you can sponsor one child and send them home with food each weekend of 

the school year.  100% of the money goes directly to the food purchased for 

each child. Please make checks payable to "Blessings in a Backpack" and write 

Belmont Elementary in the memo. For more information, please contact 

Tammy Hudson at scottandtammyhudson@gmail.com 

Blessings In A Backpack 

(Matthew 6:33 - Seek first the Kingdom of God and His Righteousness...) 

This weekly prayer group meets Thursday morning at 6:33am at the Rte 234 

Panera Bread to pray over the church’s current prayer list. Anyone is  

welcome to come and pray with us, we will end around7:30am each week. 

For questions contact Pastor TJay Williams at twilliams@hopehillchurch.org 

6:33 Prayer Team - Weekly Prayer Group 

“Movie Night” - High School Event - Oct 27 
Saturday, October 27th is movie night at the home of youth leader Doug 

Terranova. Please contact him at dterranova@hopehillchurch.org for all the 

scary movie details!  

Service Opportunities 

Signs & Transportation Team 
Our Signs & Transportation team is growing and we need a few more folks 

who can rotate towing our equipment weekly, either using our church van or 

your own towing vehicle. If you are interested, please e-mail David Matters 

directly at dmmups@comcast.net  
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